Growing responsible global citizens

Benchill Primary School Benchill Road Wythenshawe Manchester M22 8EJ

Tel: 0161 998 3075

Email: admin@benchill.manchester.sch.uk Website: www.benchill.manchester.sch.uk



13th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We are rapidly approaching the end of the first half term and I'd like to take this opportunity to say 'thank-you' to each and every one of you for the fantastic support you have shown Benchill Primary in helping us to maintain, as far as possible, a 'Covid secure' school environment.

You and your children have been brilliant and so sensible dealing with the new systems we have had to put in place and so positive when we have had to make changes. It really has been much appreciated by all the staff.

I did say before we came back that we would be reviewing some of our systems. One of these is the early finish on a Friday. Would you like this to continue? We will be considering your responses as part of the review, and will let you know the plan before the end of this half term.

Please use the QR code below to complete our quick survey, alternatively you should have received an email from the school with all the relevant details.



Many thanks and take care



Helen Eken

Headteacher

















